Today's Date:  |4/7/2022
Well Name: RAND G 26-2 Location: Sec: 26 Twn: 033N | Rng: 007W uL: 1l
APl Number: 05.067.08671 Footage: 1585" FSL & 1480' FEL
Operator: Hilcorp Energy Company Area/Run/MSO: 05 0510 |Steven Walters
Meter #: 0070101 Pipeline: RC
INC Number: |693504377 Agency: COGCC Inspector: Jim Hughes
Type of INC: Written Photos Required: Yes
On 4/5/2022 Catherine Roy conducted a reclamation and stormwater inspection. During this inspection the following compliance
issues were observed:
Water observed ponding within secondary containment. Does not appear to be from precipitation. -Control and contain
Issue of spills/releases and clean up per Rule 906.a. Contact EPS Jim Hughes at (970) 903-4072 by 4/9/2022.
Concern:
Dense Russian thistle debris observed on well pad berms and around facilities. -Remove and properly dispose of weed debris by
5/7/2022. Manage location to prevent weed debris.
See attached photos for additional detail.
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From: Mitch Killough <mkillough@hilcorp.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 3:06 PM

To: Hughes - DNR, Jim <jimo.hughes@state.co.us>
Cc: catherine.roy co.us; Tammy Jones <taj
Subject: FW: R AND G 26-2 - INC - 693904377
Importance: High

hilcorp.com; Steven Walters <swalters@hilcorp.com>; Priscilla Shorty <pshorty@hilcorp.com>; Bobby Spearman <bspearman@hilcerp.com>; Cameron Garrett <cgarrett@hilcorp.comz; Patrick Hudman <phudman@hilcorp.com>

HilJim.

In response to the Issue of Concern noted in the INC below, Hilcorp operations conducted a site visit at the R and G 26-2 earlier today. Based on the site visit, the ponded fluids were determined to be stormwater. Refer to the attached Outlook for our operator’s observation.
If you need any additional information regarding this INC, please let us know.

Thanks.

Mitch Killough
Hilcorp Energy Company
713-757-5247 (Office)
281-851-2338 (Mobile)

From: Patrick Hudman <phudman@hilcorp.coms
Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 1:15 PM

To: Mitch Killough <mkillough@hilcorp.com>

Ce: Tammy Jones ilcorp.com; Steven Walters
Subject: Re: R AND G 26-2 - INC - 693904377

p.com>; Cameron Garrett <cgarrett@hilcorp.com; Priscilla Shorty <pshorty@hilcorp.com>

All,
The containment around the tanks has a plastic liner. These tend to hold water from rain and snow.. | have checked the tanks for leaks and have found nothing currently leaking. | removed same of the gravel under the manwayffire tube flange an both tanks to double check them and they are not leaking at this
time. My conclusion is that this is storm water..

Thanks
Pat Hudman

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 7, 2022, at 10:07 AM, Mitch Killough <mkillough@hilcorp.com> wrote:

Just spoke with Pat. He is going to swing by today and see if the ponded fluids are from a leak or if the fluids are in fact stormwater. Regardless of what Pat finds, | will relay this info to Jim Hughes by tomorrow so that we can meet our deadline.
Thanks.

Mitch Killough

Hilcorp Energy Company
713-757-5247 (Office)
281-851-2338 (Mobile)

From: Patrick Hudman <phudman@hilcorp.com>

Sent: Friday, April 29, 2022 2:48 PM

To: Farmington Regulatory Techs <Farmi Y ilcorp.com>
Cc: Patrick Hudman <phudman@hilcerp.com>

Subject: FW: R AND G 26-2 - INC - 693904377

Importance: High

‘Weeds have been removed. See Pics.

Thanks

PATRICK HUDMAN
AREA 5 PRODUCTION
505-320-1225

Hlmmr,. Energy Company
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